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Community garden for Spalding residents 

Local residents in Spalding, Geraldton will soon have access to a community garden at the 

Mitchell Street Community Centre thanks to Arc Infrastructure’s recent donation of $2,000. 

Arc Infrastructure Acting Regional Lead Midwest, Trevor Blackmore, said Arc Infrastructure is proud to 

partner with the Mitchell Street Community Centre to assist in the establishment of a garden that can 

be used by the local community. 

“The community garden came about thanks to an enthusiastic group of local Aboriginal Elders who 
meet at the Centre and over the past year have lobbied, networked and raised funds for its 
establishment,” Mr Blackmore said. 

“It’s great to be able to partner with other local organisations to help the Centre provide a safe, 

welcoming environment for all the people who use it.”  

Associate Professor Monica Moran from the WA Centre for Rural Health said the Mitchell Street 
Community Centre provides a range of community services to the community of Spalding.  

“Spalding is geographically cut off from the city by the North West Highway and the industrial centre, 
and the Mitchel Street Community Centre has played an important role in reinvigorating the suburb,” 
Ms Moran said. 

"Since the acquisition of the Mitchell Street Community Centre by the WA Centre for Rural Health in 
2017, the Centre's activities have grown from only one half days per week to being utilised by up to 14 
different community groups every day of the week.  

“The Centre offers a series of children’s activities including after school and school holiday programs 
as well as disability, mental health and drug and alcohol services and an Aboriginal playgroup. 

“Thanks to the funds provided by Arc Infrastructure, the community garden will be available for the 

local community in Geraldton, which will contribute towards the establishment of the Mitchell Street 

Community Centre as a hub for local residents,” Ms Moran said. 
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Photo from left - Arc Infrastructure Acting Regional Lead Midwest, Trevor Blackmore and Regional
Administrator Erin Lyon with WA Centre for Rural Health Associate Professor Monica Moran, local Elder
Michael Warner, and Lenny Papertalk.



 

 

ABOUT ARC INFRASTRUCTURE 

Arc Infrastructure is a leading transport infrastructure manager in Western Australia. We currently 

operate the State’s 5,500km freight rail network, connecting people, commodities and ports across the 

State with the rest of Australia and the world.  

Spread across regional Western Australia, our team of 400 employees keeps the rail network 

operating 24/7. We live local, buy local and are committed to contributing to regional communities.  

Previously called Brookfield Rail, we changed our name to Arc Infrastructure in July 2017 to reflect the 

aspirations for our future to expand our involvement in transport infrastructure assets. We’re 

committed to working with industry, our customers, partners and communities to find new opportunities 

that will support and strengthen our rail network for the benefit of WA. 

For more information about Arc Infrastructure, please visit www.arcinfra.com.  
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